We do Well by doing Good.

Dear Friends,

Happy Summer! We’re thrilled to share a few exciting updates from BGV Gives.

BGV Gives is hiring a Philanthropy Coordinator, and the application
window closes tomorrow, July 8th! This role will provide
administrative support for sponsorships and grants, nonprofit
partnerships, events, and our volunteer time off program that engages
BGV employees across the company. If you're passionate about
volunteering and giving back to our Summit County Community, this job
is for you!

Interested? Apply here and reach out to Justine Zawatski about any questions related to this posting
at jzawatski @breckenridgegrandvacations.com.

Deconstruction and responsible demolition are critical pieces of the sustainability puzzle.
Breckenridge Grand Vacations is leading the way through integrating materials management
planning into our new and existing projects.

Learn more about this effort here in an NPR article, featuring BGV Gives’ Sustainability Manager,

Emily Kimmel.

RAM Legacy in Action Day 2025
On June 12, 2025, during RAM Legacy in Action, Breckenridge Grand Vacations mobilized over
230 volunteers, contributing to more than 700 hours of volunteer time across 11 nonprofits in
Summit and Park Counties! Thank you to our incredible sponsors and nonprofit partners who
participated and created meaningful experiences for the BGV Team and our nonprofit partners,
including: Breckenridge Community Gardens, Breckenridge Outdoor Education Center, CAFE
Food Rescue, Far View Horse Rescue, FIRC, Friends of Dillon Ranger District, Keystone
Science School, Little Red School House, Summit Habitat for Humanity, Summit Valley Horse
Center, and Smart Bellies.

Learn more about our collective impact during 2025 RAM Legacy in Action Day here.

Share Your Own Events and Volunteer Opportunities with BGV!
Good news! You can now post your own community events and volunteer opportunities on
BGV’s Community Events Calendar here. Please note that all events will go through an
approval process before being made public and will be reviewed Monday through Friday. This
calendar is public to the community, so please make sure you are comfortable with that before
posting!

If you’d like to organize a volunteer opportunity with BGV employees, please continue to contact
our Philanthropy team at: grants @breckgv.com to organize.

Thank you all for your continued partnership!

The BGV Gives Team

BGV Gives seeks to elevate BGV’s commitment to environmental, social,
and philanthropic initiatives to further our legacy as a top workplace and
people-first organization.

BRECKENRIDGE

Have any questions? Contact Justine Zawatski at 970-423-8818 or jzawatski@breckgv.com
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